
“LPP S.A’s response”, 23 January 2024 

Thank you for sending us reports of alleged labour and human rights 
abuses of garment workers in LPP supply chain in Myanmar. 
  
We would like to inform that we have not encountered any evidence that 
Bohua Fashion, Maiyibei Garment Manufacturing, and Sen Yu factories 
are part of our supply chain. 
  
Concerning the rest of factories we are in touch with our agents to get to 
know if they confirm the allegations and are aware of the information 
forwarded to LPP by B&HRRC. We will carry out investigations and 
share their results with B&HRRC. 
 


